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June 17, 2019 

Road Resurfacing on Dundas Street West 
from McMurray Avenue to Annette Street and 

Reconstruction of McMurray Avenue 
Contract: 19ECS-TI-06MR 

Expected Start Date: July 2, 2019 
Expected End Date: August 25, 2019 

*Timeline is subject to change.

The City of Toronto will resurface Dundas Street West from McMurray Avenue to Annette Street. The 
City will also reconstruct the road, and replace the City-owned portion of substandard water services 
on McMurray Avenue. This work will commence in July 2019. 

This work is part of the Council-approved 2019 Capital Works Program to renew aging city roads and 
sidewalk for current and future needs.  

MAP OF WORK AREA 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

• You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce
the impacts. We appreciate your patience.
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Work Hours: Work will take place from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday to Friday, with 
work after hours and on weekends as required.  
Resurfacing of major intersections at High Park Avenue, Pacific Avenue and Keele 
Street will take place on a 24 hour basis on select weekends. 

 

Traffic Management: Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area for the 
safety of workers, road users and residents. Some of these efforts include adding 
Local Access signs, revising traffic signal times. Road users should expect delays 
and increased traffic on nearby main and side streets. 
Traffic on Dundas Street West will be reduced to one lane in each direction in 
the work zone. 

 

TTC Service: This project may affect travel times on the 40 Junction bus and 
312 St Clair-Junction bus. 
Visit ttc.ca for accurate schedule information. 
 

 

Pedestrians: Sidewalks will be kept open for pedestrian use. When work is taking 
place on the sidewalk, signage will be placed to provide information about which 
side of the road to use.  

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 19ECS-TI-06MR. 

Project Manager Dan Christensen, 416-396-7175, Dan.Christensen@toronto.ca 
Local Councillor Gord Perks, 416-392-7919, Councillor_Perks@toronto.ca 
TTY Hearing Impaired 
Service 

416-338-0889  
(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward4.htm 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  

mailto:Dan.Christensen@toronto.ca
mailto:Councillor_Perks@toronto.ca
https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/data-research-maps/neighbourhoods-communities/ward-profiles/

	Road Resurfacing on Dundas Street West
	from McMurray Avenue to Annette Street and Reconstruction of McMurray Avenue
	MAP OF WORK AREA
	WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION
	NEED MORE INFORMATION?




